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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Councilmembers 
              Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Adam Ryals, Utility Warehouse Manager 
 
THROUGH: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager 
 
DATE: October 15th, 2024  
 
RE:  Purchase of EPR Underground Cable Bid# AF-2025-11 
 
 
Bids were solicited for the purchase of 20,500 linear feet of EPR underground primary 
cable in various sizes, as described on the attached bid tabulation for use by the City’s 
Electric Utilities Department.  The cable will be used on upcoming projects and for 
restocking purposes.  
 
Four (4) bids were received ranging from $99,295 to $174,240. Anixter Inc. submitted 
the lowest bid, totaling $99,295 with a lead time of up to 40 weeks. 
 
Staff recommends approval to purchase this EPR underground primary cable from 
Anixter Inc. in the amount not to exceed $99,295. 
 

 


